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October 3, 2012 

 

      

 

Lien Kim Dang 

572 Van Buren Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 572 Van Buren Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Dang: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 2, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal on the 

condemnation and order to vacate and waive the vacant building fee for 6 months. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for October 17, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers if you wish to contest further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld (email) 

 Craig Mashuga (email) 

 Joel Essling (email) 

 Diem Cao, diem.cao@wilder.org 

 

 

mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:diem.cao@wilder.org

